
 
 

Statewide Email 

 

DATE SENT: September 25, 2020 

FROM: Kathryn S. Hebda 

TO: FCS Presidents 

Via: Kathy.Hebda@fldoe.org  

SUBJECT: Memorandum from President Galvano 

 

Today, Senate President Galvano issued this memorandum regarding the general revenue collection for 
August. The letter comes after the Legislature’s Office of Economic and Demographic Research (EDR) 
issued their Monthly Revenue Report. We have also sent links to this important update to your business 
officers. 

Earlier this week, the State Board of Education did adopt its Legislative Budget Request for 2021-2022. 
As Chief of Staff Alex Kelly relayed in his presentation to the Board, this is the first step in the process 
and a solid start, and we appreciate the comments that Chair Pickens presented to the Board on your 
behalf about the request. 

As Commissioner Corcoran relayed to you last Friday, we still have much work to do with great 
opportunities before us, and we look forward to continuing it together. 

Sincerely, 
KH 
 
Kathryn S. Hebda 
Florida College System Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
850.245.0891 
www.fldoe.org  
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